
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 11th May  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

The State Examinations Commission has awarded your son/daughter reasonable 

accommodation for the forthcoming Junior Certificate/Leaving Certificate Examination.  A 

meeting with your son/daughter and the assigned reader/scribe is scheduled to take place on 

Tuesday 30th of May at 3.45 pm and the agenda for the meeting is as follows: 

 

 

1. Meeting in the Demonstration Room with Ms Butler (Deputy Principal) & Ms Bourke 

Examinations Aide)  

 

2. Assignment of Special Centres  

 

3. Practice session with the reader/scribe 

 

Please bring one past examination paper, writing paper, pen etc for the practice session.   

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________________ 

Paul Fogarty  

Principal 

 

  

 


